
Greetings Lady Vivienne, 

I hope you enjoyed your visit to Headmistress Courdacier’s Summer Chamber. We await the formal 

notification of your completion of your Challenge. We thought to let you know that if you have 

evidence to present, Castellan’s peer, the Herald Revel will be making his first trips to Imperial lands 

for many years, which will afford you an opportunity to do so. 

He intends to witness the tributes to the Lion of Summer at the Senate, and then meet with current 

and future challengers afterwards, in one of the spaces nearby, such as the Imperial Offices or the 

Library.    

We are so confident, here at the Crossroads, of your success, that we have already begun preparation 

for offering you your reward.  Assuming that all goes as we predict, and we have received proof of 

your achievements, we would invite you to another Summer Chamber in the Iron Duke’s lands, one 

that was tasked with a duty by a Dawnish noble a long time ago. 

The portal to the Chamber will open from the Hall of Worlds at 11.30am on Saturday morning of 

the Equinox. To reach it, you should go to the back of the Hall of Worlds and speak of your pride in 

your achievements and name the Iron Duke by at least three of his names, as you cast Open Portal. 

We know that you will have to pass through the Autumn Market to do so, this should still be possible. 

The Chamber will admit you and, if you should wish, up to 4 guests, although you may travel alone if 

you prefer.  

In expectation, 

Stix, scribe for Castellan and Revel 


